
 
 
 
 
 
February 16, 2007 
Electronic Bulletin No. 839 
RE: Extended Systems Maintenance - February 17-18, 2007 
 
 
Dear Valued Customer:  
 
Due to additional maintenance requirements, all Pacer Stacktrain systems will be impacted for an 
extended period this weekend. This maintenance window will be from 21:00 PST Saturday, 
February 17, 2007 through 09:00 PST Sunday, February 18, 2007. 
 
Please be aware that our website will be available during this time, but information provided may 
not be current until the conclusion of this maintenance window. 
 
Customers are encouraged to submit any rail billing prior to the start of the maintenance window. 
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